
 
 
Subject :  Request to change in Identification. 
 
Date:  September 22, 2008 
 
Dear Regulatory Authority, 
 
This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID: as established in 47CFR 
2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application by Atheros Communications will 
establish a new FCC ID: PPD-AR5BHB92-H  under the same  grantee code for purpose 
of marketing. The original grant to under PPD-AR5BHB92  will remain in effect. 
 
Per 2.933(b) 
1. The original identification is PPD-AR5BHB92 
2. The original grant date is 3/20/2008 
3. The equipment is electrically identical. Only the FCC ID number is different. 
4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 
5. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 
 
The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 
Cover Letter 
External Photos 
FCC ID label format and location 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Caroline Yu 
 
Regulatory Engineer 
 
Atheros Communications 
5480 Great America Parkway 
Santa Clara, CA 95054-3644 
 


